
From: Mosbaugh, Scott
Sent: 1/26/2012 4:00:24 PM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Potential hydrotest visit for Commissioner Simon

If 2:30 doesn't work, we can also do 4:30.

Scott Mosbaugh
Office of Commissioner Simon
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Ave 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
(415) 703-4435

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2012 2:55 PM 
To: Mosbaugh, Scott
Subject: RE: Potential hydrotest visit for Commissioner Simon

hope so - let me check!

From: Mosbaugh, Scott [mailto:scott.mosbaugh@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2012 2:47 PM 
To: Doll, Laura
Subject: RE: Potential hydrotest visit for Commissioner Simon

Hi Laura,

Can we move the meeting to 2:30 instead of 4?

Scott Mosbaugh
Office of Commissioner Simon
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Ave 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
(415) 703-4435

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com]
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Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2012 3:45 PM
To: Mosbaugh, Scott
Cc: White, Phyllis R.; Chatterjee, Bishu
Subject: RE: Potential hydrotest visit for Commissioner Simon

OK, we have liftoff!
Ben Campbell and I will be there, and perhaps someone else but I'm not sure yet. 
This will be great.

From: Mosbaugh, Scott [mailto:scott.mosbaugh@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2012 3:34 PM 
To: Doll, Laura
Subject: RE: Potential hydrotest visit for Commissioner Simon

Hi Laura

How about 4pm on Friday the 3rd?

Scott Mosbaugh
Office of Commissioner Simon
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Ave 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
(415) 703-4435

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2012 3:24 PM 
To: Mosbaugh, Scott
Subject: RE: Potential hydrotest visit for Commissioner Simon

Scott
Just checking to see whether you know anything more re schedule. Our hydro test guy, Ben Campbell, 
also has a really tight schedule and works out of Walnut Creek, so I want to give him as much lead time 
as possible.

Thanks!
Laura

From: Mosbaugh, Scott [mailto:scott.mosbaugh@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2012 4:02 PM 
To: Doll, Laura
Subject: RE: Potential hydrotest visit for Commissioner Simon

Hi Laura
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Let me see if we can squeeze you in. I'll let you know.

Scott Mosbaugh
Office of Commissioner Simon
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Ave 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
(415) 703-4435

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com]
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2012 3:24 PM 
To: Mosbaugh, Scott; White, Phyllis R.
Cc: Chatterjee, Bishu
Subject: RE: Potential hydrotest visit for Commissioner Simon

Scott

Bishu and I have been talking about a different approach to this. Instead of a trip to the hydrotest site, 
which the Commissioner cannot do anytime soon, could we schedule a briefing with our lead hydrotest 
guy, Ben Campbell, some time before Commissioner Simon goes to the NARUC meeting?

Do you have any options next week?

Thanks

From: Mosbaugh, Scott [mailto:scott.mosbaugh@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2012 3:19 PM 
To: Doll, Laura; White, Phyllis R.
Cc: Chatterjee, Bishu
Subject: RE: Potential hydrotest visit for Commissioner Simon

I'm sorry but Commissioner Simon has a prior obligation that day. He's pretty much booked until late 
February.

Scott Mosbaugh
Office of Commissioner Simon
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Ave 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
(415) 703-4435

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2012 3:11 PM 
To: White, Phyllis R.; Mosbaugh, Scott
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Cc: Chatterjee, Bishu
Subject: Re: Potential hydrotest visit for Commissioner Simon

Thanks for checking! I believe this is the only opportunity before NARUC,

From: White, Phyllis R. [mailto:phyllis.white@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2012 03:05 PM
To: Doll, Laura; Mosbaugh, Scott <scott.mosbaugh@cpuc.ca.gov>
Subject: RE: Potential hydrotest visit for Commissioner Simon

Scott-please respond...! don't think so but I'm not in the office and don't have his calendar in front of
me.

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com]
Sent: Wed 1/18/2012 2:23 PM 
To: White, Phyllis R.
Subject: Re: Potential hydrotest visit for Commissioner Simon

Phyllis
The test will be Jan 24 for sure. 
Can the Commissioner make that? 
Laura

From: White, Phyllis R. [mailto:phyllis.white@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2012 06:13 PM
To: Doll, Laura; Chatterjee, Bishu <bishu.chatterjee@epuc.ca.gov>
Subject: RE: Potential hydrotest visit for Commissioner Simon

okay, thank you for the update.

Phyllis R. White, Chief of Staff

Office of Commissioner Simon

Office: (415) 703-1955

Email: pnv&.couc.ca.gov
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From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2012 4:49 PM
To: White, Phyllis R.; Chatterjee, Bishu
Subject: Potential hydrotest visit for Commissioner Simon

Phyllis and Bishu

The hydrotest on line T119 NOW is going to occur on either January 21 or 23. In other words, it will 
NOT occur on Jan 17 as I previously communicated. These tests are complicated and require lots of 
approvals and clearances and so it had to change by a few days.

We expect to know the final, hard test date by the end of this week and will get back to you with that 
asap.

Thanks
Laura
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